[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents / Carers, 
The School Councillors have been given the opportunity to work with Mr Pausey who is a member of the Parish Council. The Parish Council have received a grant from the National Lottery to refurbish the park area. As the castle is a fairly new addition to the park this will remain.   
This is an exciting project to be part of and the children were delighted to hear the good news. To help support the Parish Council, the school councillors would like you to complete this short survey that they created about the park. 
Kind regards
The School Councillors 
Isabella, Emily, Poppy, Edie, Amber, Ben, Albie and Teddy.











School Survey: Park Refurbishment 
Do you and your family use the park in Kilby?  Yes/No

If so when and how often per month? 

Do you use the park during school holidays? Yes/No

What do you like about the park now? 

What do you think needs improving or changing? 

What new things would you like to see at the park?

Would you go to the park more often if the park was redesigned and more suitable to your needs? Yes / No
Please give reasons why. 

Any other comments:


Thank you for completing this school survey. 
Isabella, Emily, Poppy, Edie, Amber, Ben, Albie and Teddy.
